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TEEN Positive Parenting Seminars  

Term 2 2016 
 

 

Positive Parenting Program (Teen Triple P) is an internationally renowned parenting program being offered 
through schools in your area.  Parents from across WA have given it rave reviews… And it’s free! 
 
The primary aim of Teen Triple P is to assist parents to develop parenting skills and abilities which enable parents 
to have positive interactions with their teenagers and help them become confident, responsible and reliable.    
 
Remember, you don’t have to be experiencing difficulties - Positive Parenting Program is for every parent! 
 

A course will be running in your area:  
Venue: Bunbury Senior High School Library Conference Room 
Term: 2rd Term 2016 (beginning Week 3) 
Dates: Tuesday 10th May – Seminar One – Raising Competent Teenagers 
 Tuesday 17th May – Seminar Two – Raising Responsible Teenagers 
 Tuesday 24th May – Seminar Three – Getting Teenagers Connected 
Time:   4:00pm to 5:30pm for all seminars  
 
Parents can choose attend one, two or all of the seminars. 
 
A limited number of places are available and you need to book in advance – please register your interest to attend 
as soon as possible by returning the information below by Thursday 5th May. 
 
You can register using the slip below 
OR for more information contact Nina Mastrantonio (School Psychologist) or Maree Kilner (School Nurse) on 
9781 2500 or e-mail them at nina.mastrantonio@education.wa.edu.au or maree.kilner@health.wa.gov.au 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
REGISTRATION FOR:  TEEN POSITIVE PARENTING PROGRAM COURSE 

Bunbury Senior High School – Library Conference Room 
 

Name of Parent(s) wishing to attend: _______________________________________________________________ 
Phone Number/s: _______________________________________________________________________________  
I/We will be attending Seminar One______ Seminar Two______ Seminar Three______ (please tick which you will 
attend) 
 

Please leave slip at Bunbury Senior High School office  
Or email your registration to: nina.mastrantonio@education.wa.edu.au 
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